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Moredun Group Business Continuity Policy


The Moredun Group Business Continuity Policy provides the framework for the planning for, and management and coordination of a response to any significant emergency in any part of the Moredun Group, and is further defined in Business Continuity Plan (BCP). The BCP establishes the roles and responsibilities for central planning of response, recovery and continuity activities, and for ensuring that response, recovery, and resumption plans are in place and tested. 

Moredun considers health and safety of employees, animals, clients and neighbouring community, quality, protection of the environment and business continuity to be integral parts of our business management. We will manage our business in compliance with all applicable legislation including health & safety and environmental legislation and give due consideration to industry “best practice” in all these areas including business continuity.  

Through Moredun’s Integrated Management System we have established a framework, complete with documented auditable process controls, to ensure that risks are identified, communicated and controlled in all areas of our operations, with the ultimate objective of achieving zero incidents in relation to personal injuries, asset damage, environmental protection and where possible business disruption.

The purpose of the Business Continuity Plan (BCP) is to ensure timely and effective recovery from a significant disruption through efficient and systematic work practices managed by our Crisis Management Team, supported by co-opted personnel as the situation demands.  This BCP is an important resource to ensure that Moredun can continue to perform essential operations under all conditions while protecting and preserving the quality of our outputs and brand image. 

In the event of an emergency, once all relevant health & safety and environmental issues have been addressed, we will strive to ensure resilience and continuity of our core activities, in a prioritised way, thereby protecting the interests of our customers, partners, and other stakeholders by implementing the various continuity strategies set out in the Business Continuity Plan.  Critical support will be provided by all relevant business units within the Moredun Group.

It is essential that the Business Continuity Plan is effective and consequently it will be regularly reviewed and key plan components will be tested through rehearsals allowing business units to ensure that the BCP is robust and resourced sufficiently.

The BCP demonstrates our compliance with best practice in corporate governance and provides assurance to our stakeholders. 
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